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I strongly oppose SB 215. It has been 45 years since the passage of 1980 bill to stop 

building nuclear reactors in Oregon till there is safe storage for nuclear waste. There 

is still no safe storage. Small nuclear reactors are too expensive, take took long to 

build, and not safe from fire and earthquake  

 

Do not risk the heath and well being of Oregonians to satisfy corporate greed.  

 

Respectfully  

Kathleen Boylan 


